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Monday 24th February 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

World Book Day Celebrations -  Friday 7th March 

 

We will be celebrating World Book Day on Friday 7th March (due to us having swimming on  

Thursday). On this day, children can dress up as their favourite book character (no donation 

required) or wear non-school uniform. The children will also have a chance to share their 

costume on the ‘cat walk’ - (participation not required).  

 

There will be a book swap/ sale taking place during the school day for the children, 

organised by our Team Captains. Children will have the opportunity to purchase a book or 

books of their choice priced 50p each. To allow children a fair choice for all, children will only 

be allowed initially to select one book (additional books will be dependent on book 

donations). 

 

Any money raised will be given to support Book Aid International https://bookaid.org/ . 

Please could they bring their money into school in a named purse or envelope.  

 

We would like to request donations of unwanted good quality children’s books for the 

Book swap/sale. Due to the lack of storage space, could they please be brought into school 

Thursday afternoon/Friday morning.   

 

Please do not hesitate to contact the school office if you have any further questions. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

The School Council 

https://bookaid.org/

